
 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 11th July - Week B 

 

 

 Notices:   

 All years: Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 13th July.  All competitors should wear PE kit, non-
competitors need not wear school uniform if they are wearing house colours to support their House.  All 
students should come prepared with a water bottle, hat and suncream as they will be sat outside for much of 
the day.  The canteen will be open for each year group to get food at set times twice through the day. 
Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate parents or other family members to watch. 

 All years: End of term arrangement:, school finishes at 1.25pm on Friday 22nd July.  Pulham’s buses leave site 
at 1.35pm, service buses will still leave at the normal 3.35 time, please let student services know if your child 
will stay in school to wait for those buses ghartshorn@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 All years:  A reminder that if you have not renewed your Child's Locker for September 2022, then please make 
sure to return the Locker Key by the 18th of July 2022 to prevent a charge being incurred.  If your child has a 
PIN Code Locker, the Locker will need to be emptied by the 18th of July 2022, as the Code will be 
reset.  Please ignore this if you have already returned the Key.  Many thanks Finance Department. 

 All years, September: Students going into years 7, 10, 12 will start the September term on Tuesday 6th 
September with an induction to their new Key Stage.  Students in other year groups start back on Wednesday 
7th September. 

 Year 8 Bletchley Park trip. (Thursday 21st July 2022) Please ensure that your child is at school by 8.15am so 
that the coach can leave promptly. We will return by 4.15pm and you will need to make arrangements to 
transport your child home from school. Students need to wear school uniform, with comfortable shoes or 
trainers. Please check the weather forecast and ensure that your child has a coat if rain is forecast. They will 
need to bring a packed lunch and a drink as there is nowhere to buy food or drink at the park. They can bring 
some spending money if they wish to visit the gift shop. If you have any questions please contact Mrs Tucker.   

Safeguarding:  

School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Karen Croxson, will see students on an appointment basis; students (or parents) should contact 
the head of year to refer.  

 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On Your Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for 
children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: Here  

 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: parent info 

and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 No new letters this week.  
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